COVID-19 RESPONSE


CO-OP NAME resuming service disconnects as community recovers from COVID-19


CO-OP NAME IS HELPING EVERY CONSUMER WHO HAS BEEN DIRECTLY IMPACTED BY THE PANDEMIC
· Consumers who are unable to pay their bill are urged to contact the co-op. They will find people to help them.
· CO-OP NAME is helping consumers take advantage of government programs, local charitable resources and other sources of energy assistance.
· CO-OP NAME temporarily suspended disconnects and late fees when the pandemic began.
CO-OP NAME ENCOUARGES THE COMMUNITY TO WORK TOGETHER DURING THIS CRISIS
· If you are able to pay your energy bill, please do so on time every month.
· If you are unable to pay your bill, please contact the co-op to find assistance and discuss flexible payment options. We also ask that you reduce your energy consumption as much as possible. You can find easy energy saving tips on our website or by calling our office.
· The entire community depends on the co-op for a critical service, and that is a responsibility the co-op takes very seriously.
· Co-op leaders are working to balance their responsibility to professionally manage the co-op with their desire to extend compassion to those impacted by the virus.
AS OUR COMMUNITY RECOVERS FROM THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC, STARTING ON DATE, CO-OP NAME WILL RESUME DISCONNECTIONS FOR ACCOUNTS WITH A PAST DUE BALANCE.
· The COVID-19 pandemic was unprecedented. Some consumer-members are be facing financial challenges and we understand you may have trouble paying your electric bill during this critical time. 
· If you missed payments and have a past-due balance, we can help – contact the co-op. Account representatives will work with you to set up payment arrangements and take advantage of assistance programs.
· Consumer-members with a past due balance who do not contact the co-op to make arrangements may have their service disconnected.
ONCE AGAIN, CONSUMERS WHO ARE UNABLE TO PAY THEIR POWER BILL ARE URGED TO CONTACT THE CO-OP FOR ASSISTANCE. THEY WILL FIND PEOPLE WHO WILL HELP THEM.

ADDITIONAL INFORMAITON IF NEEDED:

THE GROWING NUMBER OF UNPAID ACCOUNTS IS CREATING A FINANCIAL CHALLENGE FOR THE CO-OP
· Accounts unpaid have increased by XX percent/significantly in recent weeks.
· XX cents of each dollar CO-OP NAME receives is paid to TVA for wholesale power. Though TVA has offered some payment flexibility, CO-OP INITIALS is required to pay TVA for the energy that consumers use – whether the co-op is paid or not.
· While CO-OP NAME remains financially stable, the current level of accounts unpaid is not sustainable long-term.

